
FCRP President’s Newsletter for October 2023 

Dear Members and Friends,  

First and foremost, please note that the FCRP has 5 Conservative Candidates running in Municipal Elections!  

• In Fayetteville: ..................... Cathy Vaught ........................... for Councilman Post 2 

• In Tyrone: ............................ Jessica Whelan ........................ for Councilman Post 1 

• In Peachtree City: ................. Suzanne Brown ....................... for Councilman Post 2 

• In Peachtree City: ................. Laura Plauche Johnson ............ for Councilman Post 1 

• In Peachtree City: ................. Eric Imker ................................ for Councilman Post 1 

With these great candidates, Republicans have a chance to flip Peachtree City Council to conservative, keep 

Tyrone conservative, and put a conservative voice on the Fayetteville City Council. Even if you don’t live in 

these cities, you are affected when you drive into town to shop and conduct business. You experience the 

traffic and development that the Councils affect. The victory of these conservative candidates will help to 

ensure that we have good governance in our local municipalities.  

We have another week of early voting, ending on Friday, November 3rd and Election Day is Tuesday, 

November 7th. Municipal elections are typically decided by just a few votes, so your vote really matters. If 

you live in the Town of Tyrone, City of Fayetteville, or City of Peachtree City, get out and vote!!! Also, if you 

have family or friends who live in these towns, please urge them to vote for our conservative candidates.  

Coming up on November 4th is our Saturday Morning Breakfast, 8:30 AM, 174 N. Glynn Street, in 

Fayetteville. Nathaniel Darnell from the National Federation of Republican Assemblies and Reagan Box, GA 

Senatorial Candidate, will be speaking. Be sure to attend this exciting meeting.  

In addition, we are announcing an Election Day Party at the Event Center on Tuesday, November 7th at 6:30! 

Many of our candidates will be there so come and wish them well. Join the party and bring food to share.  

Finances are looking good. We are doing well in renting our Event Center, earning around $3,000 a month. We 

have made significant improvements to the Center and this month Tom Rivera, Julian Velasquez, and Calvin 

Kilgore put up chair rail to protect the walls from chair damage. I am excited that we no longer need to 

support the Event Center with member dues and donations. It is beginning to pay for itself, and we will now 

have funds to support Republican candidates and Republican causes. 

We sent out over one thousand precinct party invitations to Republicans in the community and hope they will 
make people aware that we are a vibrant and active Republican Party. Our members have been working 
overtime, door-knocking, telephoning, texting, office sitting, poll watching, and performing many other tasks 
to help our candidates and to grow the Fayette County Republican Party. To learn more about us, visit our 
website at www.MyFayetteGOP.org. We genuinely hope to see you at our upcoming events. Come join us! 
 

Citizens in the Town of Tyrone, City of Fayetteville, or City of Peachtree City 

Be sure to Vote in the Municipal Elections on November 3rd. 

Encourage your family and friends in those municipalities to vote too. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine Kilgore 

Chairman, FCRP 


